QUILT GUILD

| NEXT MEETING: -
'MONDAY, APRIL 11, 2016 *

PRESIDENT’S WORDS OF WISDOM - Julie

Boy what a short interval this seems to be. It could be because Carl and | have
taken advantage of the unseasonably warm weather to do some of the heavy
yard work, some of which has been on my "to do" list for a couple of years now.
Sounds remarkably like my UFO list actually. The UFO list is slowly but surely
being accomplished but since most of mine are along the line of "finish up to X
point" | have little yet to show you.

There are several things we will be discussing at guild this time, the first
and uppermost item being the striking of a nominating committee. Secondly
we need a discussion on possibilities for improving our long term financial
situation. So | do hope you have all had your thinking caps on and are ready to
bring forth suggestions and take part in a hopefully lively and healthy
discussion. See you all there Monday. | must remember it's my turn to bring
treats. Any requests?

WORKSHOPS

Sandy M. and Lorraine B.
Early April 2016 Workshops

Next Quilt till you Wilt is Saturday,
April 16 from 9am to 9pm at the
Japanese Cultural Center on
Vernon Avenue. Please come and
enjoy the whole day or part of the
day and work on a new project, a
UFO or anything you want! Also
please bring a treat to share and all
your quilting supplies needed for
the day! We will be getting our
supper from local restaurants and if
you want to bring your meals, that's
fine also!! Remember, the day is
free, so please come if you can!!
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Sagebrush is holding a

Show and Tell
at

Kamloops Senior Village
Friday April 22
at 2;30 p.m.
for the residents there.
We would appreciate as many as
possible to come and show their quiltg
and/or to send them
---if they are unable to attend.
This is a very important function that
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the residents enjoy immensely. )

Heather if you wish to participate.
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New Librarian needed!! My last
guild meeting will be April 23 as |
am moving to White Rock later that
week. If you are interested in
performing the duties of librarian
until the end of the season, please
contact Dianne B.
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Heather's Fabric Shelf is having a Quilt Show Saturday and Sunday, April 16th and 17th, 2016 at
the Brock Seniors’ Centre. It is a large facility so she is looking for quilters to put in Quilts,
Wall Hangings, Bags, etc. in the show. They can be of any size or vintage. Please contact




